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Thank you for praying for us!  

For Bijaya’s study 

We are thankful that again Bijaya got through last semester, and us now half way through 

another. Bijaya really enjoyed his recent essay on Psalm 27, and it was great that he could 

preach (online) on the same passage for a Nepali church in Dubbo. Its great to be able to use 

some of what he has been learning! Continue to pray that Bijaya will grow in knowledge and love 

of God and his word as he studies.  

For Apechhya  

Things have continued to be tough with her health. We are thankful to God that she 

has managed to finish year 12, with ‘just’ the HSC exams to go. Particularly thankful 

that this week she could participate in all the end of year activities! Her first HSC 

exam will be on the 12th of October. Pray for her as she prepares over the next 

weeks. Pray for a sense of peace as she accepts the limitations of being sick. Pray 

she can concentrate when she is studying. Pray that we can all trust God with his 

plans for her future. Please continue to pray for healing!   

For Kate 

Kate continues to be thankful for the opportunity to partner with churches in South West Sydney 

through her role in Anglicare. Highlights this year have been piloting cross cultural awareness 

training (a partnership between Anglicare and CMS) and opportunities to get to know churches in 

the Macarthur area. Pray for that partnerships between Anglicare and churches can see 

churches better equipped to care for those who are struggling in their community.  

Nepali ministry in Sydney   

With such a large increase in Nepali people in Sydney, there are some ministers who are keen to 

better understand Nepali ministry to better reach out to their community. We thought a good start 

might be to hear what is already happening in Nepali ministry in Sydney, and to pray together. So 

we have organised a meeting for interested Anglican ministers and Nepali church ministers to 

share and pray together. Pray that God would be at work to see the strengthening of Nepali 

ministry in Sydney. R and S who we mentioned in the last email came to church with us 2 weeks 

ago, continue to pray that they would come to know Jesus!  

Thank you to those who are supporting us financially through CMS!  

It is because of this support that Bijaya can study full time. If you would like to support us you can 

do so through the following link: https://give.cms.org.au/KateBijaya   

 

Bijaya, Kate and Apechhya 

 

 

 

Bijaya ran his first Marathon! 
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